
      

                                     
 

Public Meeting    
 

Watertown-Cambridge Greenway Project 
 

Thursday, June 2, 2016 – 6:30 p.m. – 8 p.m.  
Russell Youth Community Center, 680 Huron Avenue, Cambridge MA   

 
AGENDA 

 
 

6:30 p.m. - 6:40 p.m. Welcome  
Norman J. Orrall, P.E., DCR Chief of Planning and Engineering    
Bill Deignan, Transportation Program Manager, City of Cambridge 
                       

 

6:40 p.m. – 7:15 p.m.  Presentation 
     Tracie A. Lenhardt, P.E., ENV SP, Project Manager,  
     Vanasse Hangen Brustlin, Inc.  

      
        

 7:15 p.m. - 7:55 p.m.  Q&A/Discussion 
Moderated by Dan Driscoll  

    
 

7:55 p.m. - 8:00 p.m.  Closing Remarks 
    Dan Driscoll    

 
 
 

The presentation made at this public meeting will be available for viewing after the meeting on DCR’s website at 
http://www.mass.gov/eea/agencies/dcr/public-outreach/public-meetings/. 

 
If you have comments on this project, please submit them online by visiting http://www.mass.gov/eea/agencies/dcr/public-

outreach/submit-public-comments/ or write to the DCR Office of Public Outreach, 251 Causeway Street, 6th Floor, Boston, MA 
02114, by Thursday, June 30, 2016. Please note that public comments submitted to DCR may be posted on the DCR website in 

their entirety, and no content, including personal information, will be redacted. 
 

If you have questions or concerns or would like to subscribe to a DCR project-specific or general information listserv, please email 
Mass.Parks@state.ma.us, call 617-626-4973, or write to the Department of Conservation and Recreation,  

Office of Community Relations, at the above-mentioned address. 
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